
 

HEARTLAND YOUTH CHOIR 

TOTALLY TREBLE 

FESTIVAL 
 

The Heartland Youth Choir is producing the 2nd annual Totally Treble 
Festival on Saturday, February 23 from 9:00 am -3:00 pm.  The festival 
will feature a workshop with a cappella group Boots & Cats from 
University of Nebraska, Lincoln.  They will work with participants during 
the day on learning "Sit Still, Look Pretty" by Daya, arranged by HYC alum 
Meredith Toebben specifically for this festival!  The participants will also 
work with the Heartland Youth Choir staff on an additional song and will 
have a vocal health session. The day will conclude with a free 
public performance at 2:30 in the sanctuary with the full Festival Choir 
and a feature presentation by Boots & Cats.  
 

The cost of the Festival is $20 per person and covers the cost of the 
music, instruction, T-shirt and lunch.  
 

The event is open to 5th through 12th grade girls and will take place at 
The Bridge Church in Johnston.  Registration and payment is due February 
8, 2019.   
 

Register & Pay online! 
joinhyc.org/programs  

 

 

 

Saturday, 

February 23, 2019 

9:00 am – 3:00 pm 

──── 

The Bridge 

Church 

10025 NW 62nd Ave 

Johnston, IA 

──── 

Register Here! 

joinhyc.org/programs 

──── 

$20 per person 

Registration Deadline 

February 8, 2019 

──── 

Girls Only!  

Grades 5-12  

HEARTLAND YOUTH CHOIR 

joinhyc.org 

515-221-3922 

office@joinhyc.org 

facebook.com/JoinHYC 

 

 

 

*This is not a school publication, nor is it in any way endorsed or sponsored by any school district. This publication is being provided only to inform 
you of other community activities and opportunities 
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